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November 2020 
 
 
Dear Local Business Manager, 
 
With everything that is happening in the world today, now more than ever communities need to pull together 
and support one another.  On March 27, 2021, Saint John Paul II Academy will hold its annual Auction & Dinner 
fundraiser at the Seagate Country Club, where we will honor key community members. This event will help raise 
funds for our school’s academic, artistic and technology initiatives. Financial situations have changed for so 
many. Never before have we needed your support more.   
 

We are reaching out to you today for your support. By donating an item/gift certificate to our Silent Auction, 
your business will help fund our teacher and student enrichment programs.  Our school has been blessed by 
many generous donations and contributions from our local merchants and we would like to have you be a part 
of this annual event.  

To thank you for your generosity, your business will be recognized in the Auction Program and on the school’s 
website as well as our Facebook page reaching a vast community of parents & alumni.  Simply fill out the 
donation form, send it in with your item or call us for pickup. (For gifts that have an expiration date, if possible, 
please allow a year or 3/27/2021 for redemption/expiration.) 
 
Your donation will support initiatives that impact ALL of our students, many of whom come from a diverse range 
of backgrounds, religions and locations. In fact, our students come from 40 different zip codes in Palm Beach 
and Broward Counties. We strive to ensure that no student is turned away from SJPII for financial reasons.   
 
We value our community and encourage our students to “go make a difference” each day.  Last year our high 
school student body performed over 13,000 hours of local community service.   Your donations and this event 
help us provide the building blocks and lifelong lessons that foster future community leaders.   
 
Thank you again for considering donating to our Auction. If you have any questions regarding Saint John Paul II 
Academy, or this event, please contact Lisa Olearczyk at (561) 314-2132 or email lolearczyk@sjpii.net.  

Best Regards and God Bless, 

 
Lisa Olearczyk,  

Director of Development and Alumni Affairs 
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